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Directive # 2              
Date:  August 14th, 2017 
To:   Diocesan Communication Standing Committee Chairpersons 
From: Marie-Theresa Lamphier, Ontario Provincial Communication 

Standing Chairperson 
Cc: Diocesan Presidents, Provincial Officers, National Communication 

Chairperson, Sub-Committee Chairpersons 
   
This short directive is to advise that the Town Hall will be open for 
approximately 30 days (Sept. 10th) in order to receive input from members 
and non-members alike.   
 
If you were unable to attend the National Convention in P.E.I. or to be part of 
the proceedings, this is your opportunity to let your voice be heard.  Go to: 
 cwl.cnf.io. 
 
As this is time sensitive, please pass on to as many members as possible. 
 
 
May our Lady of Good Counsel continue to guide you as you work for God 
and Canada! 
 
  
 
 
 
 


